To: Paul Holtzen
Engineering

Re: 2027 Wilson Pike, Franklin, TN
Request for denial of services

Date: June 22, 2015

Paul,

Thank you for all of your time and help exploring the possibility of joining
the city of Franklin. After our last meeting it became obvious that there was no
viable alternative to sewer service from 2027 to the City. Having reached that
conclusion would you please provide us with a letter denying services to the
property.

Should anything change during our efforts to sell the property please feel
free to contact us. Franklin has always been our preferred choice.

Your help has been appreciated,

Pete Van Driest z

/ /7 T
g 4 J, i / ,/{«, S oA f/
ALY 87K

137 2™ Ave. S
Franklin. TN 37064

pvandriest@gmail.com

Cell 615-397-5946

Cc: Greg Gamble



